NJDOT
TRAFFIC ADVISORY

For Immediate Release: Contact: Jim Barry
July 21, 2023 Elizabeth Rose Galamba
609-963-1975

I-80 westbound lane closures tonight for emergency

sinkhole repairs in Knowlton, Warren County
At least one lane of traffic will be maintained

(Trenton) - The left and center lanes on I-80 westbound are scheduled to be closed just
past Cook Road from 4 p.m. to 9 p.m. tonight, Friday, July 21, in Knowlton, Warren County.
If construction is completed earlier than expected, the lanes will reopen sooner. The closure
is necessary to repair a sinkhole in the left shoulder. Motorists are advised to slow down,
expect delays or plan an alternate route.

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for
real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewlJerseyDOT and
on the NJDOT Facebook page.



